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Dear Brother Chiles,
You are invited to speak at the sixth annual A.S.I.A Women’s Conference to be held in Hong Kong on March 7-9, 2013. As you may know, this conference is attended primarily by English-speaking sisters living in branches and wards throughout Asia. Although the conference is not sponsored by the Church, it has been approved by the Asia Area Presidency and will be held at the Church Administration Building in Wanchai, on Hong Kong island.
The theme of our 2013 conference is Proverbs 3:5-6: “Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths.”
We would love to have you participate as a speaker. Each class session will last for forty-five minutes. Speakers are asked to give their presentation once. During the other four class sessions, you may attend the presentations of others. In regards to accommodations, we will provide you with contact information of nearby lodging. In the case of financial need, limited host housing with local members is available; please let us know as soon as possible if you need to take advantage of this option. 
If you are willing to do a presentation, you may choose your topic with this year’s theme in mind. We hope that all presentations will bless the lives of the sisters who attend and help them to increase their faith and personal righteousness, influence them to strengthen their families and homes and inspire them to serve the Lord and His children. If you are available for our 2013 conference, please confirm by Jan 20. Send a confirmation email to ASIAConference@gmail.com with “speaker” in the subject. Please include your chosen topic and the title of your presentation in your acceptance email. We have found in years past that many speakers feel clearly directed by the Lord. We pray that you will also have this type of experience.
We look forward to hearing from you as you share your insights and experiences with us at this conference. Feel free to contact us with any questions that you may have.
Kind regards,
Julie Lanshe
ASIA Women’s Conference committee

http://asiaconference.googlepages.com
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